
 

 

Kindness   –   Confidence   –   Excellence 

Certificate Winners! 
 

Reception 
Noah and Honey 
 

Year 1 

Heidi and Francesca 
 

Year 2 

Samuel, Maisie and Felix 
 

Year 3 

Benny, Sophia and Emily 
 

Year 4 

Layla, Ellis and Milo 
 

Year 5 

Olivia, Jacob and Gabrielle 
 

Year 6 

Corey and Tyler 

Menu 
 
Just a reminder that school dinners are £2.75. 
 
 
 
  Don’t forget school lunches are free for  
all of Reception, Year 1 and Year 2, and  
for those pupils who are eligible  
 
 
 
We also offer a full range of delicious 
vegetarian meals daily. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Families, 
Last Sunday, some of our pupils celebrated their First Holy Communion and received the 
Blessed Eucharist. It was a very special day for all involved. 
On Tuesday, Year 3 and 4 families are invited to join us for our Nativity of John the Baptist 
Celebration of the Word. The service will begin at 9am, at the school. 
This week, our Year 2 children have been taking their optional Key Stage 1 SATs. They have 
tackled the tests brilliantly. We are so proud of their efforts. 
I have had a lovely afternoon visiting some of the classes to share in the children’s learning. 
Reception enthusiastically sang me a song which helps them remember the names of all the 
disciples; Year 1 and 2 were busy practising creating tones in art and Year 4 were developing 
their sewing skills. 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend. For those attending, I hope you enjoy the festival. 
 

Warm regards, Mrs Lucie Banks 

 Newsletter  
Friday 21st June 2024  

 
If you have any safeguarding concerns, please speak to  

Mrs Banks, Mrs Margetts or Mrs Wild 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

Dates for your Diary 
24th June – Development 

Day, school closed 

25th June – Celebration of 

the Word @ 9am, Year 3 and 

4 families invited 

26th June – Year 5 Sailing 

Session, 5:15pm pick up 

27th June – New Reception 

Stay and Play 1:15-2:45pm 

28th June – PEACH Games 

 

Attendance 
Our target for whole school 
attendance is 97% 
 

Holy Cross whole school attendance 
this week is: 94% 
 

Reception: 92% 
Year 1& 2: 93% 
Year 3: 93% 
Year 4: 96% 
Year 5: 97% 
Year 6: 95% 
 

 Congratulations to Year 5  

Church News 
Masses this week 

Sun 23rd   9am St Thomas’s, 11am St David’s, 

5.30pm Mass Thomas’s 

Mon 24th 10am St Thomas’s 

Tues 25th 12pm St Thomas’s 

Wed 26th  9.45am St David’s preceded by 

Adoration from 9.15am, 6pm St 

Thomas’s preceded by Adoration from 

5.30pm 

Thurs 27th 12pm Latin Mass St Thomas’s preceded 

by Adoration from 11.30am 

Fri 28th  No Mass today 

Sat 29th    No Mass today 

 
Readings for Sun 23rd: Job 1, 8-11 and 2 
Corinthians 5:14-17. The Gospel is taken from 
Mark 4:35-41. 

Year of Prayer 
We pray for those who escape across the 

seas from poverty, persecution, violence, 

and war. May they be kept safe upon the 

waters and find welcome and hope. 

Amen. 
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